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Residents Can Address State Legislators about
Concerns and Issues at Public Hearing

to be held Dec. 7, at 10 a.m.
 
Sen. Tina Polsky, chairwoman of the Palm Beach County Legislative Delegation, announced that the
delegation’s second public hearing prior to the 2023 Florida Legislative Session will take place on
Wednesday, Dec. 7, 2022, at 10 a.m.
 
It will be held at the Clayton E. Hutcheson Agricultural Services Center, 559 North Military Trail, West
Palm Beach, 33415.
 
“These hearings are specifically designed to encourage the public to personally address the
legislators on their concerns and issues involving state government,” Chairwoman Polsky said.
 
For additional details regarding upcoming delegation hearings and workshops, please visit
PalmBeachDelegation.com. Anyone requiring further information can contact the Legislative
Delegation office at 561-355-2406.
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